
Educational Leadership 
 

Please describe below the main activities and events of the SIG in the past year. 
We have both organised any events in the last 12 months. The most recent event was in 2019 
November about Leadership and resistance. We have sent regular news letters. We have also  
explored the possibility of a book that emerged from a previously organised event.  
 
What are the key issues currently affecting your Special Interest Area? 
We are keen to build a core group who are active and involved in the SIG. But the pandemic has had 
its impact on everyone and adjusting to the new online mode of developing SIG events has taken some 
time.  
 
 
Are there any particular developments for your SIG on the horizon, e.g. newsletters, 
We have a SIG meeting scheduled for 17th February.   We have a seminar: Post-Pandemic leadership 
organised for 27th April.  We aim to send newsletters quarterly.  
 
 
What other organizations does your SIG collaborate with? 
We both have links to colleagues in our own Universities and will draw on these when planning events.  
 
How has your SIG worked to engage members across the four nations? How does your SIG plan to 
encourage engagement from across the 4 nations in the future? 
The book explored focussed on the four nations of the UK. Our contact are drawn from an 
international and home international network. Both SIG leaders are from very different ends of the 
UK -- London and Calderdale.  
 

 

How has your SIG worked to encourage diversity amongst your membership? How do you plan to 
encourage diversity in the future? 
We assume the membership is diverse and have not sense of it being overly dominated in terms of 
race, gender or class. Nonetheless, we are interested and committed to equity and social justice and 
this shapes the subjects we explore and how we explore them. We both drawn on a diverse network 
in terms of race, gender and class - and other identifiable characteristics.  
 
 


